e Sichtigvor, den 14. Mai 1974

* Dear Mister “smeraldo,

O many thanks for your very interesting catalogues.

//‘ I contacted the administration of the town of Soest

/: to hear what could be done concerning an exhibition

of your objects.

Gfortunatly I have to tell you that they are not
willdmpey to plan exhibitions for foreigners' objects
be Q of difficubties with clearing of the customs.
I sent §ne your catalogues to my friend Gerlinde

Beck (I g op her adress) and asked her to contact

you.

I hope you will @ another exhibitions one day
somewhere else in Gergany and send your mv best
wishes for your succeSss
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